Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club
Minutes

November 12, 2020
The Zoom meeting was called to order by Kathy Edwards at 6:45.

Attendance was taken, The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman’s Club Collect were
recited.

The minutes from October as well as the treasurer’s report were approved.

Kathy asked for a vote to reimburse Michelle for a $25 donation to the Kenosha Police
Department. The vote passed. A discussion was held to support Quilting for a Cause
with Kim . They are making 200 quilts for foster children and 60 for shop with a cop. A
motion was made by Deb S. for a $100 donation. Connie C. seconded the motion.

Dayton Care Facility- It was decided that each member would donate 3 stockings. The
list of items to put in the stockings, which can all be found at the dollar store, is in the
October Newsletter. This will make it so all the stockings are the same and no one feels
left out. Stockings should be dropped off at Kathy’s house by the first or second week
of December. A sign-up sheet to donate cookies will become available with a delivery
date as well.

Members were asked to think about nominating a woman for an award to be given in
April. This is the “Theodora W. Youmans Citizenship Award”, which is for a person with
the most honorable contributions to citizenship It is the most treasured award given by
GFWC Wisconsin since 1937. The committee chairman is Deb S. who explained the
award and stated the woman doesn’t need to be a GFWC member. If you have
someone you would like to nominate please email Kathy Edwards with the details.

Southern Prairie District - We are in charge of Education and Libraries. There is no Fall
Workshop.

We will be collecting both cork and synthetic corks please see Vickie Richardson for
more details.

It was decided not to have a Christmas Dinner, we will wait for June to see how Covid is
going.

The meeting was adjourned.

Fran Wielgos- Recording Secretary



